
Bulletin No.  989 

Friday 5th November 2021 

@LadyLanePark 

Dear parents, 
 
All our pupils have had a very productive first week back after the half-term break; I have already seen a 
great variety of activities in school and have been extremely impressed with the enthusiasm of all our 
pupils. Today, our Kindergarten pupils have been on a trip to beautiful Bolton Abbey and I am looking 
forward to hearing all about their adventures when they return. On Monday, our UVI pupils are heading 
off to a living museum at Murton Park near York where they will be experiencing life as a WW2 evacuee.  
 
You should have all now received your invitation to a consultation with your Form Teacher next week; if 
you have not yet been able to book an appointment please contact your Form teacher on Class Dojo to 
arrange a meeting.  When you do attend your meeting, please come first to the main school Hall where 
you will be directed to your appointment. All consultations, from Kindergarten to UVI, will take place in 
the main school, so UVI parents will also need to come to the school hall first.  We are politely asking all 
parents to wear masks when in school for the consultations if they are able to do so, please also use 
hand gel on entering the school too. Please be mindful of appointment times and duration; teachers will 
be required to stick to their appointment times to ensure that other parents are not waiting. If you are 
unable to discuss everything you need in the appointment time, teachers will be more than happy to 
book in an additional meeting on another day.  All after-school clubs are cancelled on Tuesday 9th 
November due to consultations starting at 4.00pm 
 
Clubs have already started this week but from next week there are some small changes, please check the 
clubs list below to see if this applies to your child.  As the weather begins to cool down, it is also  
important that warm clothing is packed for outdoor clubs and games sessions. I have been delighted to 
see how smartly pupils have returned in their Winter uniforms, just in time for the change in weather too.  
Pupils should all be wearing a school duffle coat and can also use the school hat and scarf should they 
be cold. Hair accessories are not permitted, unless a blue or green hair slide is needed to keep hair out of 
the face. Bobbles should be discreet and blue, black or green in colour. 
 
Just a reminder that your Spring Term fees should hopefully have made their way to you!  Don’t forget 
there is a 1% discount if paid by the 17th December.  If not, the fees are due on Wednesday 5th January, 
2022. 
 
Next week, I will be out of school on Monday & Tuesday, but leave the school in the capable hands of 
Mrs Arnold. 
 
Have an enjoyable, but safe, Bonfire night and enjoy your weekend. 
 
Mr Saunders & The Staff at Lady Lane Park School & Nursery 

Kindergarten at Bolton Abbey 
today  



 On Friday 19th November, we are going to be supporting Children in Need by all taking part in 
Joe Wicks’ schools Move It session. 
 
Please come to school dressed in your own athletic wear, this doesn’t have to be school sports 
kit. 
 
We are also asking for a £1 donation towards this very  
worthwhile cause. 
Thank you,  
School Council  

 

Friday 5th November – Kindergarten Trip to Bolton Abbey 
Monday 8th November – UVI Trip to Murton Park 
Tuesday 9th November – Parent’s Consultations 4.00-6.00pm 
Wednesday 10th November – Parent’s Consultation 6.00-8.00pm 
Friday 12th November – School Council Sports Themed Bun Sale 
Monday 15th November – Anti-bullying Week Launch “Odd Socks Day” 
Thursday 18th November – Travelling Book Fair sale 
Friday 19th November – Children in Need “Joe Wicks Move it Session” 
Friday 19th November – Anti-bullying workshops for UVI & LVI with PCSO Alex Rayment  

Monday 
 

Pasta  
& 

5 Veg Sauce 
  

Chocolate Crispy 
Bun 

  

Tuesday 
 

Sausages,  
Chips & Beans 

 
Cherry Cake 

 
*Quorn & Halal 

Option 
 

Wednesday 
 

Chicken Pie,  
Swede 

 & Carrots Mix  
with Roast Potatoes 

 
Sponge & Custard 

 
*Quorn & Halal 

Option 
 
 

Thursday 
 

Chilli 
 &  

Fluffy Rice 
 

Jelly 
*Quorn & Halal 

Option 
 

Friday 
Tuna & Cheese 

Puffs 
& 

Potato Wedges 
 

Lemon Tart 
 
 
 



Our Week in Pictures 







School 
Council 

Please send 
in your 

donations 
of ‘sports’ 

themed 
buns to sell 
next week if 

you can! 
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